
 
 
Dear Members, 
  
The Placer County Health Department has published a clarification about the operation 
of short-term rentals in North Lake Tahoe, including Dollar Point. The clarification is 
based on the Governor’s executive order regarding COVID-19.  
Placer County Health Officer, Aimee Sisson, urged all short-term rentals to cease 
commercial operations because short term rentals used for commercial purposes are 
not considered part of critical infrastructure under the governor’s order. Ms. Sisson 
indicated that short-term rentals may only operate: 

• To provide COVID-19 mitigation measures (for example, isolation and quarantine 
or the housing of displaced persons or the homeless.) 

• To provide housing for essential critical infrastructure workers and 
• For use by the property owner and his/her immediate family 

  
For additional information, please visit Placer.ca.gov and click on News under NOVEL 
CORONAVIRUS COVID-19.  


